May 25, 1965

Board meetand drove over some of the roads to see how they were coming.

Hullet Const. Co. had hauled gravel on some of them and had fixed the washouts.

All bills presented were allowed. The clerk had made 2 trips to Hastings and had taken 2
men from State Civil Defense Office over the roads. He had received notice that the

claims were O.K. and the township would receive around $3,000.00.

Meeting adjourned.

S.0. Steen Clerk



